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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
Melbourne, 26 August 2022 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 285 – 2022 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Queenscliff 
Boat Ramp Lateral Mark Buoys Installed  
 
Date: Immediate 
 
Details: Mariners are advised that two lit lateral mark buoys have been installed in the 

vicinity of Queenscliff boat ramp, as outlined in the table below 
 

Latitude Longitude Function Light Characteristics 

38° 15.767’S 144° 39.871’E Port Lateral buoy Fl.R.2s 
 

38° 15.754’S 144° 39.835’E Starboard Lateral 
buoy 

Fl.G.2s 

 
Shallow water exists outside of this channel, particularly towards the bank on the 
eastern side of the facility adjacent to the bridge. 

 
 Mariners are advised to keep within the channel and navigate with caution 

within the vicinity of Queenscliff Boat Ramp. 
 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 144, 158  
 
Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact the Borough of Queenscliffe on (03) 5258 1377. 
 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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